
• Memory foam (to make floor 

cushions) 

• Ribbon (silky/soft) 

• Yarn 

• Fabric 

• Burlap (for outside fort 

construction) 

• Scarves 

• Buttons 

• Large needles, thread, embroidery 

floss 

• Picture frames (all shapes & sizes) 

• Embroidery hoops 

• Old dress shirts (for paint smocks) 

• Watering cans 

• Metal buckets 

• Garden tools - shovel, rake, hoe, etc. 

• Long sticks (for lean-to fort 

construction) 

• Drift wood (all shapes & sizes) 

• Rocks (all shapes & sizes) 

• Logs (all shapes & sizes) 

• Books of all shapes & sizes (in 

particular - picture books, nature 

field guides) 

• Gently used school supplies 

(crayons, felts, pencils, erasers, 

pencil crayons, rulers, duotangs, 

paper, etc.) 

• Hammers 

• Screwdrivers 

• Nails & screws 

• Wire 

• Leather & leather-like couches 

• Cushions  

• Carpet squares 

• Bookshelves  

• Wooden chairs 

• Wooden tables 

• Floor & table lamps 

• Mini-lights  

• Area rugs (colourful) 

Mill Bay Nature School is a start-up  
& presently is a blank canvas or empty space.   

Reuse, 
Repurpose 

& Share

We are looking for donations -

 for things that may be gathering dust


 in your basement #thankyou

• Magnify glasses  

• Tweezers  

• Nets  

• Ropes / pulleys 

• Bird nests 

• Animal bones 

• Any kinds of loose parts/collections:  

nuts, bolts,  marbles,  lids, feathers, 

curtain rings, etc.Type to enter text 

• Mason jars (with & without lids) 

• Baskets (all shapes & sizes) 

• Cookie sheets 

• Anything else that you think would 

delight or engage a child ! 

Please drop off  
at the School Board offices  

or contact Kim Ondrik for pick up 

kondrik@sd79.bc.ca
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